
2/21/2018 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - Blasting notification of next shot at Red Canyon Quarry

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=5f09c8c280&jsver=9CtlOcfiVYQ.en.&view=pt&search=inbox&th=161b8cf15cb1d951&siml=161b8cf15cb1d951 1/1

Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Blasting notification of next shot at Red Canyon Quarry 
1 message

Wayne Stoughton <Wayne.Stoughton@martinmarietta.com> Wed, Feb 21, 2018 at 7:40 AM
To: Ken Bishop <ken@kidlynx.com>, "Cazier - DNR, Tim" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>
Cc: Michael Sheahan <Michael.Sheahan@martinmarietta.com>, Robert Cochran <Robert.Cochran@martinmarietta.com>,
"larry.mirabelli@buckleypowder.com" <larry.mirabelli@buckleypowder.com>, Rod Schuch <rodschuch@yahoo.com>

Good Morning Ken and Tim,

 

We are scheduling our next shot at the Quarry for Monday, February 26, 2018.  This will be shot #2 for the season. The
planned time of the shot will be between 11:00 am and 2:30 pm pending weather or other conditions. 

Please feel free to contact me if you all have any questions or concerns.

 

Thank you,

 

Wayne Stoughton

Manager, Red Canyon Quarry| Rocky Mountain Agg District

Martin Marietta

3131 Barrett Road, Colorado Springs, CO 80926

t. (719) 629-8372

e. wayne.stoughton@martinmarietta.com

www.martinmarietta.com
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